
 
 
 
 
Chairman Thompson and members of the House Local Government Committee, 
 
We are against HB 2135, the political sign repeal bill.  
 
We are writing to let you know we am very much against  HB 2135 because it’s very 
important to keep our freedom of speech concerning yard signs and elections.  We 
already have enough regulation in our lives and we need to keep our speech rights 
concerning elections.  
 
It’s not that long of a period of time that signs are up and they help remind people that 
there is an election coming up.  
 
There is already regulation in the present law as to size and placement of signs and it is 
state wide and workable. If we shift to cities and counties, it’s too confusing for 
everyone.  
 
Leave it the way it is and do not repeal and change what we have.  
  
Thanks, Barb and Dennis Kriegshauser,  
Jo Co Ks residents. 
10600 W. 97th Terr. 
Overland Park, KS  66214 
 
From Barb Kriegshauser 
Preferred e-mail = health@reagan.com 
Alternate e-mail = Isa40.28.29@gmail.com 
Home Phone = 913-492-4780 
Cell Phone = 913-707-1306 


